



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Year 4 Woodrow Residential Monday 3rd July- Wednesday 5th July

Thank you to all families who have now made the final payments for the Year 4 trip to Woodrow. Now we have a confirmed list of children attending the trip, we will now start to make arrangements for the trip itself.

Please note, an incorrect date was stated on a previous letter. The trip is taking place **Monday 3rd July** and the children will return **Wednesday 5th July**. Apologies for any confusion this may have caused.

We would now like to invite you in for a second meeting on **Monday 5th June 2023** at **5pm** to hand out all required paperwork and kit lists. We will also use this time to take any further questions or discuss any special requirements you may have for your child.

We look forward to seeing you there. Many thanks,

The Year 4 team



